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The dispute over voter ID in Wisconsin goes back to the appeals courts...

  

The state Supreme Court has decided not to rule on the ID law.  And for local  election officials
like La Crosse County clerk Ginny Dankmeyer, it means  conducting elections the same way
they've been doing things already.

  

  

With the law being blocked by lower-court judges, Wisconsin voters still do  not have to show an
ID at the polls when they vote.
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